
Colchester School District 
Board of Education Special Meeting 

Colchester High School Cafeteria 
May 27, 2014 

7:00 PM 
 
 
 
The Colchester Board of Education held a Special Board Meeting on Tuesday, May 27, 2014, in the 
Colchester High School Cafeteria.  Those in attendance were:  Board Chair, Mike Rogers; Directors Craig 
Kieny, Christine Shepard; and Superintendent, Larry Waters.  There were four members of the 
community in attendance. 
 
 
 
I. Call to Order 
 

Chair Mike Rogers called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
II. Informational Meeting to Discuss Fiscal Year 2015 Budget 
 

Superintendent Larry Waters provided an overview of the proposed budgets for the FY’15.  On 
June 3, the community will vote on a new budget in the amount of $35,471,154. 
 
Members of the community shared their concerns regarding the reduction of athletics, especially 
JV sports (basketball). 
 

III. Adjournment 
 

Director Christine Shepard moved, seconded by Director Craig Kieny, to adjourn at 8:38 p.m.  
Motion passed unanimously, 3-0. 

 
 

Recorder:       Board Clerk: 
 
  

              
Erin Dye       Lincoln White 
Reporting Secretary      Board Clerk 

 


